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    Parent Newsletter – 25.6.21 

 

Dear Families, 

There has been a lot of talk around school this week about the Euros! Each 

class are following two teams and have been learning how to say ‘Hello’ in 

their country’s language. We learn French as a school but many of our children 

also speak a variety of other languages, which we encourage them to share 

with others. 

The Recovery Curriculum  

This week, each year group has been reading a text linked to 

the experiences of refugees including, ‘Flight for Freedom’ by 

Kristen Fulton and ‘The Boy at the Back of the Class’ by Onjali 

Q Rauf. In our circles session on Monday, we talked about 

empathy and emotions. The children have produced 

excellent pieces of writing across a range of genres.  

Restorative Ambassadors 

This week Mr Kinnear has been 

providing training for our Y5 

Restorative Ambassadors. They will be helping 

children at break and lunchtimes if they have a fall 

out with their friends and need help to resolve their 

problems. Next week, children from Year 4 will also be taking part in the 

training session.  

To find out more about Restorative Approaches at Nevill Road Juniors, please 

follow this link to our website. 

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/page/restorative-approach/42900 

 

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/page/restorative-approach/42900


RSHE Parent Workshop 

This session will be taking place on Monday 5th July at 2.15pm, with Tanya 
Cross who is the Schools Health and Wellbeing advisor for Stockport. We will 
be discussing the new RSHE Policy that went out to parent consultation last 
term and looking at a variety of resources that are available to help support 
this vital part of the curriculum. If you would like to attend the workshop, 
please contact Mrs Cliff at headteacher@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk for 
more details. 

 

Dates for the Diary  

Tuesday 29th June – Y2 SEND transition meeting 

Thursday 1st July – Millie’s Trust first aid training Y5  

Monday 5th July – RSHE parent workshop 

   - BIG LEAP week – led by Stockport SHAPES 

Friday 9th July – virtual music concert led by Stockport Music Service 

Monday 12th – Wednesday 15th July – Operation Eagle Eye activities Y6 

Tuesday 13th July – 1pm transition afternoon – meet new class teachers 

Thursday 15th July – 1pm transition afternoon – meet new class teachers 

Friday 16th July – Whole School Olympics PTA event 

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd July – Y6 Celebration Week (a letter will be coming 
out next week to share more details about the events planned) 

Tuesday 20th July – Whole School Music Jamboree 

Tuesday 27th July – End of Term 

Fingers crossed the sunshine comes back again this weekend. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 
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